
The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Avella of Deer Valley Inc. #38 (NSF #104) is recalling two (2) batches of product (below) due to 
lack of sterility assurance. The product was distributed directly to forty-two (42) health care 
facilities located in 15 states between the dates of May 28, 2019, and July 22, 2019. 

Date 
Made Avella NDC Product Description Avella LOT Expiration 

Date 

5/2/2019 42852-006-20 Povidone Iodine 5% Ophthalmic 
Solution 138-20190205@3 10/29/2019 

5/7/2019 42852-006-20 Povidone Iodine 5% Ophthalmic 
Solution 138-20190705@7 11/3/2019 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


